
 

ATTENTION PROFESSIONAL PROVIDERS 

LICENSED MIDWIVES NOW ELIGIBLE TO ENROLL AS MEDICAID PROVIDERS:  

Licensed Midwives are now a recognized provider type under Louisiana Medicaid.  To be eligible 
for enrollment, Licensed Midwives must be certified by the North American Registry of Midwives 
(NARM) and posess a current, unencumbered license from the Louisiana State Board of Medical 
Examiners (LSBME).   
 
Retrospective enrollment of Licensed Midwives will not be authorized.  The enrollment process 
must be complete prior to the provision of services.  Services provided on dates of service prior to 
the effective date of enrollment are not eligible for reimbursement.  
 
Covered vaginal delivery services are eligible for reimbursement only when provided at a 
Medicaid enrolled Free Standing Birthing Center (FSBC).   Services provided at locations other 
than Medicaid enrolled FSBC’s are not covered.  
 
Please contact Molina Provider Relations (800) 473-2783 or (225) 924-5040 if you have any 
questions regarding this matter 
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